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OIAD-3341 

14 September 2023 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

Tēnā koe  

 

Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 17 August 2023, 

in which you asked for: 

 

I am wanting to request information relating to New Talisman Gold Ltd's 

activities in the Karangahake area. Specifically, I am wanting to know if they 

have, or have applied for, any Access Arrangements under the Crown 

Minerals Act, or any Authority's i.e. to enter and operate? 

 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 

 

New Talisman Gold Mines Limited has applied to re-authorise the previous Access 

Arrangement held for the surface aspects and ancillary activities related to the underground 

mine, under mining permit 51326, at Karangahake. An associated application to Enter and 

Operate has been applied for work in the upcoming year. These are currently in process.  

 

Please note this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 

Department’s website. 

 

 

  

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 
 

Sarah Owen 

Director, Regulatory Services (acting) 

Department of Conservation 

Te Papa Atawhai 




